
 

 
 

Ashmole Primary School   
 
 
7th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
END OF YEAR SCHOOL REPORTS  
 
All our school reports will be handed out on Monday 10th July 2023. On this day we 
will have an Open Day for all our current parents and carers from 4pm to 6pm. 
Everyone is welcome to come and see the children’s work and meet the current 
teacher and also say hello to the new class teachers for September 2023- no 
appointments are needed.  Year 6 reports will go out mid-week as their Year 6 SATS 
results for Reading, (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Maths are not 
published by the DfE until 11th July 2023. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to meet their new teachers and staff on 
Monday 10th July 2023 in the afternoon. A full list of our school staffing will also be 
sent out to all our parents and carers. 
 
All our July reports cover pupil achievements, general progress, attendance and any 
statutory data. 
 
Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) – (Reception) –  
Our Early Years Foundation Stage Reports comment on Personal, Social and 
Emotional Development; Communication, Language and Literacy; Mathematics; 
Physical Development; Other areas of learning and how your child learns. The report 
includes a summary of the results of the EYFS profile. The profile scores in each area 
are either Emerging or Expected. There is no score for exceeding from the 
government profile. 
 
Year One - Year One Phonics Screening Check- This was carried out in June 2023 and 
the scores are out of 40. The pass mark is 32 out of 40. 
Year Two – pupils that took part in the recheck will also have a score sheet for 
phonics. 
 
Year Two – Following the KS1 SATs, Teacher Assessment outcomes are informed by 
the results of the statutory English Reading and Mathematics tests. In Science there 
is no official score for exceeding from the DfE. 
 
Year Four – All the children took part in the Multiplication Test Check (MTC).  
The scores are out of 25 but there is no government standardised score.  



Year Six – All the children took part in the KS2 SATs. The KS2 SATs assessment results 
are based on Reading, (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Mathematics, with 
an end of year score included for these areas. Teacher Assessments are based on 
Writing and Science. In Science there is no official score for exceeding from the DfE. 
 
In Years 1-6 all reports have comments for English (Reading and Writing), 
Mathematics, Science with effort and achievements noted. A summary of results are 
included for Computing, RE, Humanities, Music, PE, Art, DT, Spanish. PSHE and 
General Comments are also noted. Reports include whether your child is working 
below, working towards, at the expected standards or working at greater depth 
within the expected standard. 
 
If you have any questions in regards to the school reports, you will have the 
opportunity to see the class teacher at the Open Day on Monday 10th July at 4pm-
6pm. Everyone is welcome to pop in for the Open Day to meet our staff and see the 
children’s work. There is no need to book an appointment – everyone is welcome to 
meet the staff during this time. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 


